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Aaron Goldstein Joins Court of Chancery As Chief Staff Attorney 

 

The Delaware Court of Chancery today announced that Aaron Goldstein has been named 

as the court’s first Chief Staff Attorney. Goldstein’s first day with the court was June 20, 

2023. 

 

Prior to joining the Court of Chancery, Goldstein served in various positions in the 

Delaware Department of Justice for 19 years. Most recently, he served as the Deputy 

Attorney General who provided advice to and representation for: the Department of State, 

the Secretary of State, the Division of Corporations, the Division of Small Business and 

the Delaware Economic Development Authority, among others. He also served as the 

Chief Legal Ethics Officer to the Delaware Department of Justice. Prior to that, Goldstein 

served as State Solicitor under two Attorney Generals and also as Chief Deputy to 

Attorney General Matt Denn. 

 

“We are thrilled to have the opportunity to work with someone as knowledgeable and 

experienced as Aaron. We know that, with his help, the court will be able to embark on 

and accomplish many important initiatives,” said Chancellor Kathaleen McCormick. 

 

The Court of Chancery joins other state courts in having a staff attorney to advise the 

court on legal matters, legislation, and court-wide initiatives. As Chief Staff Attorney, 

Goldstein will report to the Chancellor. 

 

The Delaware Court of Chancery is a court of equity and is widely recognized as the 

nation’s preeminent forum for the resolution of disputes involving the internal affairs of 

thousands of companies and business entities incorporated in Delaware.  

 

  

 

  


